
West Dunbartonshire Licensing Board 
 

Peter Hessett, LLB(Hons), DipLP, Clerk to the Licensing Board 

Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton G82 3PU 

Telephone 01389 737800    Fax -o. 01389 737870 

E-mail: peter.hessett@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 

 

 
 

12 June 2014 
 
 
 

MEETING OF WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE LICENSING BOARD:-  

TUESDAY, 17 JUNE 2014 

COMMITTEE ROOM 3, COUNCIL OFFICES, GARSHAKE ROAD, DUMBARTON 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM OF BUSINESS 

 
With reference to the agenda for the above Meeting of West Dunbartonshire 
Licensing Board which was issued on 10 June 2014, in consultation with the Clerk to 
the Licensing Board, the undernoted application will be considered as an additional 
item of business. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

PETER HESSETT 

 

 

Clerk to the Licensing Board 
 
 

 
Note referred to:- 
 
19. APPLICATION FOR TRANSFER OF PREMISES LICENCE – THE 

RAILWAY INN, 109 DUMBARTON ROAD, BOWLING G60 5BQ  

 
Submit for consideration an application for Transfer of Premises Licence 
received in respect of the above premises. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For information on the above agenda please contact Nuala Borthwick, Committee Officer, 
Legal, Democratic and Regulatory Services, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton 
G82 3PU.  Tel: (01389) 737594. E-mail: nuala.borthwick@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 
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